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UALU 354 Federal 

Credit Union 
Office Closings: 

November 11th – Veteran’s Day 

November 26th- 27th – Thanksgiving  

December 24th (close at noon) –
                     25th - Christmas 

Kandi Koala Kids Klub 

It will soon be time for the annual 
Halloween Coloring Contest. Pictures 
will be mailed out within the next week 
or two.  One winner will be chosen from 
each of three age groups: 0-4 years 
old, 5-8 years old, and 9-12 years old. 
Each winner will receive a $25.00 
Walmart gift card. Good luck! 
 

Reminder….. 
 
We would like to take this 
opportunity to notify our members 
that due to the recent COVID19 
recommendations on social 
distancing, it remains necessary for 
the credit union to not permit 
members to enter the lobby until 
further notice. We will continue to be 
open however, and we advise that 
you call the office to conduct 
business. If you wish to make a 
withdrawal or deposit at the credit 
union, we will take transactions at 
the door. 
 

Annual Meeting 

Due to the continued restrictions on gatherings 
and social distancing requirements it will be 
necessary to conduct our annual meeting in the 
parking lot of the credit union. We will hold our 
meeting on October 20th at 2:00pm. This will be 
a business meeting only meaning we will not be 
having a dinner or prizes this year. We regret this 
decision; however, we hope to resume our 
normal annual meetings again next year.  
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